Rachel Tibbetts

From: Planning

Sent: 28 March 2023 08:44

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Padbury Brook Solar Farm - Application Reference:22/03873/F

From: jeblincowe I On Behalf Of Jil

Blincowe

Sent: 27 March 2023 17:16

To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: Padbury Brook Solar Farm - Application Reference:22/03873/F

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Name: Jill Blincowe

Address:

Sycamore Drive

Banbury

Cherwell

0X16 9HF

Subject: Padbury Brook Application (22/03873/F)

Message:

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to express my support for the Padbury Brook Solar Farm (Planning Application Reference 22/03873/F).
| support this development of local renewable energy because we need to secure our domestic energy supply.

| support the plans for Padbury Brook Solar Farm because it will considerably improve opportunities for local
wildlife, achieving a biodiversity netgain of over 200%.

I believe Cherwell District Council should approve this application because Cherwell Council must play their part in
tackling climate change locally.

As such, | hope Cherwell District Council is able to support this planning application and recommend it for approval.



Yours faithfully,
Jill Blincowe



